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15 April 2011 17:12 
’Gillian Mackenzie’ 

Dr Barton 

GMC000393-0001 

Dear Mrs Mackenzie, 

I understand from i~-_0.-~l~] from our Information Access Team that she has been liaising with you in relation to 
your queries as to whether we received statements that Halsar Staff made to the Police and if so, why they were not 
mentioned at the Fitness to Practise Panel Hearing. 

i~.~.~_~_~_-d_~.~_~.~.~_~has passed your queries over to me and I am liaising with our Solicitors about them. 

I hope to be in a position to respond to your queries shortly. 

Yours sincerely 


